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Good Afternoon

Please see attached the submission by the Electrical Trades Union of Employees Queensland in response to the
Work Health and Safety and other legislation amendment bill 2014.

| request that you confirm receipt of our submission.

Kind Regards
Neisha Traill
Industrial Officer - Trainee
Electrical Trades Union
Queensland

P. (07) 3846 2477

-(07) 3844 985

www.efu.org.au

Join Online
WA, CtlIYes.com
Or call
1800ETUYLES

Disclaimer

The information contained in the e-mail is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may be confidential or
contain legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any perusal, use, distribution, copying
or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please immediately advise us by return e-mail and delete the
e-mail document without making a copy.

The Electrical Trades Union Queensland has virus scanning devices on our system but in no way do we represent that this communication
(including any files attached) is free from computer viruses or other faults or defects, We will not be held liable to you or to any other
person for loss and damage (including direct, consequential or economic loss or damage) however caused and whether by negligence or
otherwise which may result directly or indirectly from the receipt or use of this communication or attached files.,
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enswre their awarcness of work health and safCly righls and obligations across the dillerent
Jurisdictions. For waorkers this could easily create confusion as to their rights and obligations.

Aside from the issue of inconsistency, failure to adhere the national consultation process, excludes
any cobligation for the minister to consult with industry stakeholders before making amendments to
codes of practice. No minister has the knowledge or expertise, to make suitable informed variations
to codes of practice. Failure to consult could result in {lawed amendments that are detrimental (o the
health anl salcty ol allected workers.

We call on the Finance and Administration Committee to give consideration to the negative impacts
on workets covered by this Act, should the propesed amendments be implemented and in the
interests of workers across Queensland, refuse to support the proposcd amendments.
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